
Questions

It’s 12:30. What time 
will it be in one hour?

Which letter goes in 
front of “a–t” to spell 
the word for a mouse-
chasing pet?

When you subtract 
4 from 9 to get 5, 
which number is the 
difference?

“i have seven french 
dolls.” Which words in 
this sentence need a 
capital letter?

Questions

Add 4 + 5 + 2. What’s 
the sum?

Which words in this 
sentence rhyme: “My 
favorite hat is the flat 
one.”

What four numbers 
come right before 46?

Spell the opposite of 
“sister.”

Questions

There are 12 eggs in a 
dozen. How many eggs 
are in half a dozen?

Find another word for 
a chair: heat, peat, 
seat, feet.

Which shape is round: 
square, circle, triangle?

Find the pronoun: “She 
is wearing a nice shirt.”

Questions

When I’m added to 12, 
the total is 20. What 
number am I?

Is a sparrow a fish, a 
bird, or an insect?

If you cut a pie into 
10 pieces, and give 4 
pieces away, how many 
pieces do you have left?

Which is an animal: 
house, horse, forest, 
cloud?

Questions
Avery saw 3 birds in 
the tree. Monica saw 1 
more. How many wings 
did they see in all?

Which word needs a 
capital letter: “I like 
to visit Grandma in 
florida”?

Which letter comes 
next: DRD, DRD, DRD, 
…?

What’s the opposite of 
“tall”?

Questions

Is 15 greater than 13 
by 2, 3, or 5?

Which are the 
rhyming words:  
blue, do, show?

What two coins add up 
to a dime?

Which comes first in a 
dictionary: dragon or 
lion?
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